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Mel Bay Subcommittee
Minutes
Thursday, September 2, 2021
Virtual Meeting






[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Zoe Perkins, Chairperson.  In attendance:  Zoe Perkins, Christy Beckmann, Mark Braun, Ellen Edman, Glenda Hares, Art McDonnell, Kyle Henke (Staff Liaison)
Not in attendance: Rick Duplisse, Bill Ruppert, Joe Walsh, Erika Whittaker


CITIZEN COMMENTS- There were no citizen comments

APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM AUGUST 24, 2021 MEETING

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
			Concert Update- Zoe, Art, and Rick had lunch with Art McDonnell and Paul Reuter 
			to discuss the Mel Bay project. He felt that LAGQ tickets should sell at a lower price 
			with 2-3 levels. He offered to contact John Pizzarelli in the future. He also brought up 
			the concept of an annual gala. After discussion it was decided that the concert should 
			be postponed until 2022 due to Covid concerns. And that another meeting would be 
			called in about six weeks.
			
			Scholarship update- No discussion

			Marketing/timeline- No discussion

			On-line auction- No discussion
				
			Introductory video-No discussion
			
			Budget- No discussion

NEW BUSINESS   


 	Next Meeting Date – TBD
  

	Staff Liaison:   Kyle Henke. Phone:  314-822-5856 Email:  henkekk@kirkwoodmo.org

  	 Chair:  Zoe Perkins   

Accommodation:  The City of Kirkwood is interested in effective communication for all persons. Persons requiring an accommodation to attend and participate in the meeting should contact the City Clerk at 314-822-5802 at least 48 hours before the meeting. With advance notice of seven calendar days, the 



City of Kirkwood will provide interpreter services at public meetings for languages other than Engliand for the hearing impaired. Upon request, the minutes from this meeting can be made available in an alternate format, such as a CD, by calling 314-822-5802.  
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